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Year 4 Newsletter Autumn 1 2022 
We hope you had a lovely summer and are ready for a fabulous year! We have lots of fun 

things planned and can’t wait to get started. The year 4 classes are 4F -  Miss Fearon and 4X - 

Mrs Burch and Mrs Horscroft.  Mrs Burchardt, Miss Convery and Mrs Hobson will be supporting 

us across year 4.  

 

Home Reading 

We want to encourage all our children to enjoy and engage with books and reading and 

we ask you to support this process through our Home Reading Scheme. Children have the 

opportunity to use books from school OR home and their progress needs to be recorded in 

their Home Reading booklet.  Book bags need to be returned to school every Monday and a 

new book will be returned back to you every Tuesday. Even if your child hasn’t finished their 

book, please bring the reading record in each week. 

 

P.E 

This term we have P.E. on Wednesdays. Children need to come to school dressed in their 

school P.E kit: a white t-shirt / polo shirt, school jumper / cardigan, dark jogging bottoms / 

leggings and trainers (no football kits please). 

(Just a reminder that our school policy clearly states no jewelry, for safety reasons).  

 

Curriculum 

Our creative curriculum topic for this half term is ‘Into the Unknown’ Please see our topic web 

to see all of the exciting things we have planned! 

 

Homework 

We will send home spellings on a Friday via Class Dojo. We will take words from the Year 4 Statutory 

spellings list or focus on a particular spelling pattern or subject specific vocabulary. We will also be 

sending home maths homework each week on a Friday, to be returned to school on the following 

Tuesday.  

 

We’d love our children to practise their times tables at home. The children have to take a times table 

test at the end of the year which will include all tables up to 12 x 12. Every child has a Times Table 

Rockstars login to help with this. There will be more info to follow on this very soon. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

Year 4 Team. 


